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July 26, 2023 
 
 
K. Paleczny 
London Transit Commission 
  
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on July 25, 2023, 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the London Transit 2022 Annual 
Report:  
 
a)    the London Transit Commission BE REQUESTED to include Accessibility as a key 
component in their next Strategic Plan; and,  
 
b)    the London Transit 2022 Annual Report BE REFERRED back to the London 
Transit Commission to:  
 
i)    re-evaluate the grading components of the report identified by the Municipal 
Council, with respect to the grading of the key elements of the evaluation; and,  
ii)   submit a revised report to the Civic Works Committee at a future meeting;  
 
it being noted that the communication, as appended to the Added Agenda, from J. 
Preston, with respect to this matter, was received. (4.2/11/CWC) 
 
 

 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk  
/jb 
 
cc: K. Scherr, Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure 

P. McClennan, Executive Assistant to the Deputy City Manager, Environment 
 and Infrastructure 
List of external cc’s on file in the City Clerk’s Office 


